
 

 

 

9 August 2024 

Notice 

This notice is issued by Equity Trustees Superannuation Limited ABN 50 055 641 757, AFSL 
229757 as trustee for NQ Super and Pension, part of AMG Super ABN 30 099 320 583 (we, 
our, us). 

We have recently become aware that the company that owns the promoter of the NQ Super 
and Pension division has been placed into external administration.  This does not have any 
immediate effect on the NQ Super and Pension Division, or your benefits, which will continue 
as they are.  However, we will need to consider the impact this external administration might 
have on the long-term viability of the NQ Super and Pension division.  We will provide 
updates on this as information is made available to us. 

We may also publish updates at www.nqsuper.com.au or www.nqpension.com.au. 

In the meantime, it’s important to note that: 

• this notice provides general information only, that does not consider your personal 
circumstances; 

• we are unable to provide you with personal financial advice; 

• you can (and we urge you to) obtain personal advice having regard to your personal 
circumstances. 

For any queries relating to this notice, please contact NQ Super on 1300 11 30 30 or email 
info@nqsuper.com.au  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

For and on behalf of the Trustee, Equity Trustees Superannuation Limited 


